
Grantham Bridge Club - Treasurer's Report 2020/21

Included with this report is a copy of the inspected accounts for 2020/21. The equivalent amounts 
for the previous two years are shown to the right. 

This year has been as unusual for the club finances as it has been for just about every walk of life. 
Re-reading my financial report for 2019/20 though I am feeling a lot more confident about the 
future of the club than I was when I wrote that.

There has been no face-to-face play but thanks to the hard work of the Committee, in particular 
Bill Barclay, we have developed a strong online presence. This has resulted in a good income which
has built up the club finances from what was becoming an uncomfortably low level. 

The money earned over the year will be used to finance an upgrade to the BridgeMates electronic 
scoring system. The committee will monitor the fees to ensure that we do not build up an 
unnecessary reserve. 

Having put an online payments system in place it is likely that face-to-face sessions will be cashless 
on our return. 

My thanks to Geoff Hulland for carrying out the inspection of accounts..

Steve Potts – Hon Treasurer 07/06/21


